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Dear Ryan and Mary Anne,
 
On Tuesday, March 29 , the Arts and Humanities Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed a
 course request for ASC (MIP) 4191.
 
I am happy to report that the course was unanimously approved with one comment and one
 question:

·         Top of p. 1 of syllabus states that course credits are variable “.05-3 units.” This should
 be corrected to “0.5-3 units.”

·         How is intern monitored along the way? Specify what kind of feedback is provided to
 student along the way. Why is not more feedback obtained from internship supervisor
 during the semester (why wait until the end of the semester)? 

 
The first point is a small detail and can easily be corrected when the class is taught. For point #2,
 please know that Janice Aski (Chair of the Arts and Humanities Panel) plans on posing the question
 to you tomorrow when you come to the full ASC Curriculum Committee meeting (for the MIP BA ).
 
In the meantime, I will advance the course to the next level in curriculum.osu.edu.
 
Please let us know if you have any questions before the meeting tomorrow.
 
 
Best wishes,
Bernadette
 
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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